
  
 
 
QUESTION NO 20 By Councillor McLellan for answer by 

the Convener of the Transport and 
Environment Committee at a meeting 
of the Council on 20 September 2018  

   

Question (1) How many complaints of poor workmanship have been 

made to the Council’s trading standards service in the past 

three calendar years? 

Answer (1)  

Question (2) How many of those complaints has the service been able to 

act upon? 

Answer (2)  

Question (3) How many complaints involved concerns about safety of 

power supplies? 

Answer (3)  

Question (4) How many complaints were referred to the Health & Safety 

Executive? 

Answer (4)  

Question (5) What input into the Scottish Government’s proposed new 

consumer protection service will the council have? 

Answer (5)  
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